BISMARCK

STATE COLLEGE

December 31, 2020

State of North Dakota
Sixty-seventh Legislative Assembly
To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to inform the North Dakota State Legislature that Bismarck State College supports the
transfer of ownership for the global position system [GPS} station located in Schafer Hall from the North
Dakota Geglogical Survey to the City of Bismarck on or before June 30, 2021.

The station consists of the antennae, receiver and radio. BSC will continue to follow the MoA signed in
the fall of 2019. At the time of transfer of ownership, a new MoA will be created.

Sincerely,
Rebecca Collins
Vice President for Operations/CFQ
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